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We need federal testing to see how our education system stacks up against the rest 

of the country. We do not need to further dumb down our students. The students test 

scores need to be transparent so we the parents will know if our school districts are 

doing their jobs or not. Do not protect these money hungry school districts any more. 

Help our students.  


